

American Biographical Institute, Inc. | Publisher of Biographical Reference Works since 1967

The 2012 World Forum, Oxford, England

August 10, 2012

Prof. Shih-Cheng Horn Chaoyang Univ Tech Sci & Engrg Bldg E726 168 Jifong E Road Wufong Tow Taichung City TW-41349 TAIWAN ROC



## Reply Requested: MAN OF THE YEAR 2012

Dear Prof. Horn:

I am delighted to announce your nomination for the American Biographical Institute's prestigious honor, MAN OF THE YEAR 2012, for distinctive accomplishments in your field. The Institute's International Board of Research decided on your nomination after a careful global evaluation of individuals who have excelled in their professions. The nomination conclusions were not only selected from our biographical archives, but also through correspondence with prominent businesses, media resources, universities and organizations around the world. The Institute has 45 years of experience in collecting and publishing over one million biographies.

Prof. Horn, the enclosed document describes the Award we have chosen to commemorate the occasion and indicates a reply request by **September 29, 2012**, or as close to this date as possible. The plaque is distinguished in appearance with a cherrywood finish and ebony plate with gold lettering. It signifies your selection as a **MAN OF THE YEAR** for 2012 and will no doubt hold a place of honor in your office or home. You may choose the professional citation you feel best reflects the work you are most proud.

It was a difficult decision to determine who would be among our men of the year for 2012. You are our choice for this honor after reviewing hundreds of achievements. I congratulate you on your selection. It will be my distinct privilege to recognize your effectiveness within your profession.

Sincerely,

C. a. Mitchell

C. A. Mitchell Governing Board of Editors

P. S. To learn more about the Institute, please visit www.abiworldwide.com.